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Additional 
Information 
Information	on	Life	Cycle	
Projects	are	in	Thursday	

Folders.	Projects	are	due	Dec.	
2nd.		

Please	continue	to	help	
practice	and	review	

multiplication	facts.		Playing	
multiplication	war,	flash	cards,	
math	websites	are	helpful	in	

learning	their	facts.	

This Week 
We have been 
working on 
summarizing and 
story elements in 
Reading.  We have 
also been working on 
how to identify and 
use adverbs correctly. 
In math we are 
continuing our unit 
on multiplication. 
	

Upcoming Events 
 

November 23-25 Thanksgiving Break 
November 28th Bedlam Food Drive starts 

December 2nd Life Cycle Project due 
December 2nd – Book Order Due 
December 9th- PTA Pajama party 

 


